
 

 
Message from the Chief Nurse and Executive Director for Midwifery 
– Nicola Ranger 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear candidate, 
  
Thank you for taking time to consider applying for this role in our organisation. 
 
We are looking for compassionate and curious learners to join our team at King’s College Hospital 

NHS Foundation Trust. Successful applicants will demonstrate our Trust values, which are: 

• Understanding You 

• Inspiring Confidence in our Care 

• Working Together 

• Always Aiming Higher 

• Making a Difference in our Community 
 

King’s is one of the largest organisations in the UK. We are the busiest Major Trauma and Critical 
Care service provider in the capital with a well-established national and international reputation for 
clinical excellence, innovation, achievements, and patient outcomes. 

If you are successful, you will be joining a Trust which is proud to be part of King’s Health Partners 
Academic Health Sciences Centre (AHSC), a pioneering collaboration between King’s College London, 
Guy’s and St Thomas’, King’s College Hospital and South London and Maudsley NHS Foundation 
Trust.  As one of only five accredited Academic Health Science Centres (AHSC) in the country, King’s 
faces exciting challenges as it develops to bring together an unrivalled range and depth of clinical 
and research expertise to improve patient care and outcomes.  

For us as a Trust, it is all about staff and patients alike feeling safe, listened to, and cared for. If you 
share our passion for delivering outstanding care, we would welcome you to apply for this role.  

 
Yours faithfully  
 

 

 
 

 
 

Nicola Ranger 
Chief Nurse and Executive Director for Midwifery 



 

Message from Director of Nursing – Jen Watson 

 

 
Dear Candidate, 
          
On behalf of the nursing team I would like to warmly welcome you to King’s and the Denmark Hill site. 

I am delighted that you are thinking about taking the big decision to come and work with us. I am 

extremely proud to be the Director of Nursing for the site and every day I am inspired by the amazing 

things our nurses do. Our priority is to deliver the very best care to our patients and their relatives. To 

achieve this, the senior nursing team and I know that you need an environment where you feel 

supported and valued as a member of the nursing team. 

At King’s we know that our staff are our best asset and that is why we want to invest in you and your 

career. If you come and work with us, you will have many opportunities to progress and develop at 

whichever stage of your nursing career you are in and we will endeavour to support you in achieving 

your ambitions. 

I am extremely interested to hear your feedback and ideas and it is important you feel comfortable in 

raising any concerns so please keep in touch. You can do this though your line manager or by 

contacting me directly, my door is always open. 

I hope to meet you very soon during my visits to the clinical areas of the hospital, but in the meantime 

I hope you are successful in your application, find your feet, settle in and enjoy being part of Team 

King’s. 

 

With my very best wishes 

 

 
 
 
 

Jen Watson, MSc, BSc (Hons), RN 
Site Director of Nursing, Denmark Hill 
 
Email: jennifer.watson5@nhs.net  
Tel: 33740 

mailto:jennifer.watson5@nhs.net

